
EE26. Falkirk Integration Joint Board Report

The Emergency Executive considered a report by the Chief Officer, Health &
Social Care Partnership which provided as appendices two reports that were
considered by Falkirk Integration Joint Board at its meeting on 19 June
2020. The reports were “Remobilise, Recover, Redesign” and “Covid-19
Update Report – Care Homes”.

Decision

The Emergency Executive noted the report.


